
Dear Parents/Guardians and Members of the Class of 2022, 

As we enter the last week of school for the Class of 2022, it is time to look ahead to our closing 
activities and expectations. This past weekend, 1500 of our students celebrated Prom in 
downtown Chicago for the first time in two years. Our students were incredibly excited and 
appreciative.  

This year’s seniors have been an absolute pleasure to work with and have demonstrated great 
maturity and dignity over the past four years. As seniors enjoy the last week of school we are 
confident students will continue to make good decisions as they conclude their senior year.  

We do feel compelled to remind families and students of appropriate behavior and celebrations 
in the two weeks leading to commencement. Students may consider participating in pranks that 
are dangerous or cause disruption of the school day. Please help us remind your student 
that this type of behavior may result in the loss of commencement privileges, including 
participation in the commencement ceremony and party. This is a consequence that affects 
not just students, but their entire families.  

The last full day of school attendance for seniors is Thursday, May 19, which will be a regular 
day for sophomores, juniors and seniors. While the last day is exciting, it is important for all 
students to contribute to a safe learning environment in and around the school. Although seniors 
will leave at the conclusion of their day, they should be reminded that school rules apply until 
commencement.   

For students who have outstanding fees or discipline consequences, these items must be taken 
care of by May 19. Please contact the Business Office for more information at 847-784-3409 if 
you have outstanding fees. Commencement tickets may be withheld if these items are not 
resolved. 

Seniors will return to campus Monday, May 23, at 10:30 a.m. for breakfast with their adviser 
room and to pick up their yearbooks and 8 commencement tickets. Students will meet on the 
track off Essex Road. If it is raining, students will meet in G108/109 and enter the school 
through the Winnetka Ave. entrance S1 to access the gyms. Seniors will leave campus at 11:30 
a.m. and will not be allowed to return to the building. 

The Class of 2022 has much to celebrate. We hope our graduates enjoy their final week of 
school. https://www.newtrier.k12.il.us/commencement 

Sincerely, 

Denise Dubravec                                Scott Williams              

Principal, Winnetka Campus              Assistant Principal, Winnetka Campus 
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